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RAHALL ANNOUNCES AWARD TO STATE FOR MINIATURE GOLF COURSE

WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that
the West Virginia Office of Community and Industrial Development has been
awarded funds for the construction of a miniature golf course in a Raleigh
County Park.

The allocation of $4,353, from the National Park Service is one half of
the project total for the 18-hole course at Fitzpatrick Park near Mabscott.
The remaining $4,353 is to be provided through local funds. The Congressman
said the new facility will provide recreation for the area.

"Miniature golf, or should I call it by its more common name putt-putt,
is a game enjoyed by citizens all across America," Rahall said. "The course
at Fitzpatrick Park will enable many people to enjoy a form of recreation
that until now has been relatively non-existent in the area. And for some,
like me, it could help improve golf scores."
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